WATERGATE RADIOLOGY, P.C.
2524 VIRGINIA AVENLE N W
WASHINGTON. l).(' 20037

PAUL H PEVANER W0 1202) 342 9408

DOROTHY F COONEY M D

November 2, 1052

Thomas T. Martin, Director

Nivision of Engineering of Technical Programs
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region One

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 104006

Dear Mr. Martin,

This is in iresponse to your letter of October 5, 10582 regarding
inspection Number 32-01 made by Mrs., T. H. Darden on

August. 16,1982 regarding activities authorized by NRC, License
Number 0X-105806-01.

IThe two deficiencies were the absence of ring badeges and failure
to use syringe shields during injection of radionuclide.

The ring shields were ordered immediately and have been in use
since September off 1082, and we now routinely use one of our
two syringe shields during injection of radionuclide materials.

Both the ring badges and the syringe shields are available for
inspection in our oftices,

I have instmicted our technologist in the applicable provisions
of’ the commission's regulations and licenses and they are posted

in the room and available for perusal.

it you have any turther questions, olease feel free to contact
me directly.

Yours truly, ——.
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Caul H. Pevsner, M.D.
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